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Hello,

I utterly reject the new legislation on abortion being brought forward by parliament 
It is unethical to think that we disregard human life for a small convenience and lifestyle.
The new laws being proposed must be abandoned, not our unborn innocent children being
 murdered.

Best regards

Mark McDougall
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